
Appleton PTA Meeting 

January 24, 2019 

Introductions 

Treasurer’s Report 

 Spell-a-thon total $23,385 

 PTA membership is a big success as well.  Look for ways to continue to 

promote them.   

 Email from PTA-class allotment of $800 

 Register City Market cards every January  

 Amazon Smiles 

 American Furniture Warehouse (just tell them you are from Appleton) 

 

Principal’s and President’s Report-(Missing Chad so Corey filled in) 

D51 Foundation White Iced Celebration, February 2nd at CMU Ballroom, Appleton 

recognized in Language Arts and Math as a 2019 Outstanding Academic Growth 

School. 

Bingo Night-February 7th at 6:00 pm. Free family fun night. Every kid leaves with a 

book! 6-8, drinks and cookies provided 

Program Evaluation-looking at events for next year... 

August and September 

 Back to school supplies 

 PTA memberships and partnerships-put on back of Appleton shirts? 

 City Market-chromebooks at conferences to have parents sign up 

 Carnival-put signs for partnerships on booths, cake walk numbers, more 

ways to get them known, possibly moving to first week of September doing 

more outside activities-committee will need to start planning soon, share 

duty of calling businesses for silent auction donations before summer 

 5th grade bake sale-good success-at least two, beginning and end of year 



 Appleton shirts-new company, could put partnerships on back, online 

ordering, more options (hats, bags, etc) (Locker Room in Fruita (Mike) and 

Joel Kincaid), link on website to order 

 

October and November 

 Spell-a-thon-around Thanksgiving 

 Halloween 

 Thankful Grams-5th grade $1.00 lollipop message, made $500 

 Book Fair-move to spring? 

 Music fundraiser or substitution-no Barnes and Noble 

 

December  

 Ornament shop-needs many volunteers, some money-could be one we 

eliminate...right after spell-a-thon, or do every other year...along with 

thankful grams, Corey will check with Chelsi and get her ideas/input  

 Christmas parties 

 Bingo---moved to February 

 

Full Day Kindergarten-district is looking into this to see if it will work for us... 

 

Walk through-may have other schools come and observe us because our growth 

is so good!!! 


